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DATE:    March 21, 2012  
 
At its fall meeting the subcommittee received a detailed update from the Dean on 
library accomplishments and issues.  The subcommittee began a discussion of the 
best ways to provide feedback to the faculty and administration on the critical needs 
of the library.  At its first spring meeting the subcommittee discussed taking a 
leadership role in soliciting feedback from faculty for the library’s first program 
review.  The subcommittee will develop questions for a survey of faculty targeted for 
fall 2012.  The last meeting of the subcommittee will be in April 2012 to review and 
award Special Needs grants to faculty.   
 

Membership:  Prasad Bingi, Chao Chen, Adam Coffman, Barry Dupen, Gail Hickey 
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